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The VUSD and VTA bargaining teams met for 3 hours on April 26, 2023. 
 
VUSD Team Members:  Manolo Garcia, Sasha Begell, Ali Eeds, Kelly Burks, Colleen Moe, 
Absent were: Shayla Bowman, Cathy Bozzini, and Lynn Benevides 
 
VTA Team Members: Brenda Hensley, Megan Morris, Sofia Calderon, Becky Wylie, Tracy 
Begley, Kim Campbell and President Todd Blanset  
 
Kelly Burks gave us a report on the state of the state budget as of right now; we are still 
waiting on the May Revise from the Governor to see what may or may not be funded in 
23-24. 
 
Thank you to all the elementary members who filled out the quick one-question survey 
regarding elementary spring conferences. Results were as follows: 
 

 
 



Draft calendars were made with the changes regarding moving the Wednesday early 
release day to Friday. We are still looking at them and considering the other changes to 
contract language that would be needed in order to make that early release day change. 
 
We started a new topic of discussion: Article 3.5.3 Initial Placement on the Salary 
Schedule. The District and VUSD share common interests in changing this article to 
attract more people to our District. We started brainstorming options for changes to 
this article. 
 
Next dates for bargaining: 5/10, 5/18 and 5/24. 


